
		

World Book Day 
Fig Class – March  2017	

Fig Class have had a very busy and exciting week involving 
books. We were lucky enough to go to the magical reading 

tent where we chose our own books to read and listened to 
stories being read by an adult. We loved lying on the 

beanbags!  

We took a visit to the Barlby Bookshop. We were greeted by 
Jayne and given a golden token. We had some time to browse 

around the shop and to choose a book that we wanted to 
‘buy’. We put our golden token in Jaynes’ box - it was so 

much fun! 

On Friday we all dressed up as our favourite book 
characters. We had some wonderful outfits such as Stick 

Man, Little Bunny Foo Foo and Peter Rabbit! 


